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NEWS RELEASE

For Immediate Release — Tuesday, October 3, 2023

Oneida County Sheriff's Office —The Oneida County Dispatch Center is currently unable to receive 911 or
non-emergency calls from Verizon customers. Verizon is working to get this restored as quickly as possible.
If you need to call 911 or the non-emergency line (715-361-5201) for the Dispatch Center please use an
alternate wireless network or a landline. We will update this news release once the service is restored.

If you have any other questions, please contact Captain Jake Simkins 715-361-5191.
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